
The Blue Letter: 20th September 2019 

 

 

 

In school week beginning: Monday 23rd September 

Monday Tempest photographs 
Create Club 

Tuesday Fitjoy taster afternoon 

Wednesday  

Thursday Fox Class Forest School  

Friday  

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

It’s great to see so many children bringing bikes 

and scooters to school. Please can I ask that you 

ensure they walk rather than ride them once 

they are on the school grounds.  

Some advance dates are listed below including 

the INSET days for the year ahead. There will be 

lots more planned as the year progresses and 

we will let you have key dates as soon as they 

are finalised. 

There are two vacancies on the Governing Body 

for parent Governors. Letters and nomination 

forms will be sent out next week.  

 

Dates 

23rd September Tempest photograph – individual and siblings 8.35am 

1st October Bookfest Author visit Squirrel Class 

2nd October Bookfest Author visit Fox Class 

4th October Harvest Service at Church 2.30pm 

14th October Reception ‘6 weeks in’ meetings all day 

16th October Parents evening 3.30pm-6pm 

21st October Science day 

23rd October Parents evening 3.30pm-6pm 

25th October INSET day 

28th October – 1st November Half term 

4th November INSET day 

8th November Fox and Owl theatre Trip 

11th November – Odd Socks day (start of anti-bullying week) 

22nd November – School disco 5.30pm-7pm 

5th December – Nativity 2pm and 6pm 

20th December last day of term 

6th January Spring term starts 

9th January Key stage 2 swimming starts 

1st June – INSET day 

20th July – INSET day 

 



 

Year 5 Worship Leaders 

The first group of year 5s led worship fantastically today. They talked to everyone about friendship and loyalty 

and used the Jenga game to explain how when friends are loyal to one another everything is stable. If you take 

away loyalty, everything falls apart. Here is the prayer they wrote 

Dear Lord, Help us to be loyal to our friends and family. Help us to stick together like in a Jenga tower. When 

we are together, we are always stronger. We ask this in your name.  

Amen 

Macmillan Coffee Morning.  

Isabelle is hosting a coffee morning at the  

St Blaise’s Centre on Sunday.  

A brilliant cause to support if you are able 

 During worship this half term we will be looking at People of Faith. Starting with some big names 

from the Old Testament and then moving on to look at other people who have made a stand for their 

faith. 

Next week we will be looking at the value of Faith and the story of Samuel 

Our bible verse is from 1 Samuel 3:10 “Speak, for your servant is listening."  

We will be singing ‘I the Lord of Sea and Sky’ 

 

Clubs 

I am hoping that you now received a letter about sports club on Fridays. You should also this week 

have had a letter from Creation Station about Create Club.  

Next week a Zumba taster afternoon has been arranged with Natalie from Fitjoy. Following this the 

children should bring home a leaflet about Zumba club. 

Unfortunately we have not been able to arrange football club for this half term. Details and a taster 

session for this are being planned for after the October half term. 

 

   


